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Price Increase Notice 

Effective: June 3, 2024 

April 2, 2024, 

 

To Our Valued Clients 

 

After much deliberation, we at Arakawa & Co., Ltd. have deemed adjusting our 

rates necessary to keep pace with manufacturing, shipping and operating costs. 

Beginning on June 3, 2024, there will be an increase in the prices of our products. 

This was a tough decision to make, and we understand how it affects our customers. 

Therefore, we thank you for your ongoing support and trust that these changes will 

help us continue providing you with premium quality and service. As always, we 

welcome any questions or comments.  

 

 

Gratefully yours, 

 

Hajime Arakawa  

President of Arakawa & Co., Ltd. 
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